
Live in the community long enough and you realize that it is constantly evolving  

and much of what spurs this motion is the consistent growth taking place on Fort 

Leonard Wood.  
 

On April 12 th  AUSA, Committee of Fifty, Friends of the Fort,  

Support the Fort and Phelps for the Fort will be offering a tour of  

Ft. Leonard Wood beginning at 8:30 a.m. and ending at 2:30 p.m. 
 

We are excited to be able to offer the community this opportunity to tour Ft.  

Leonard Wood and witness the transformations that have impacted our communities 

in so many positive ways over the years.  
 

The tour will be leaving from the Waynesville-St. Robert Chamber Office,   

located in the lower level of the Visitor' s Center at 137 St. Robert Blvd., Ste. 

B in St. Robert, as always please remember to park in the back of the building.  
 

Lunch will be provided by AUSA during the tour.  
 

Space is very limited so please R.S.V.P. to the Committee of Fifty office at (573) 336-

5121 or email chamber@wsrchamber.com no later than April 6th. 

8:30 am - 2:30 pm 

Committee  
of Fifty  


